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Thank you to our CAPWHN volunteers!

April 15-21, 2018 is National Volunteer Week — a time to celebrate and honour the contributions of the
many volunteers who donate their time and energy to help others.

CAPWHN, like other non-profit organizations, has grown through the hard work of volunteers who
contributed their time and expertise on committees, working groups, task forces, the board of directors,
spoken at conferences, and represented CAPWHN externally. You are what keeps CAPWHN alive and
highly visible as a group able to speak for nurses in perinatal and women’s health. We hope you have
had fun and great opportunities to grow your career and network as you participated in the work of
CAPWHN.

The CAPWHN Board of Directors would like to extend a huge thank you to each and every one of you
who has given of your time, your wisdom and your enthusiasm. We encourage you to think about your
colleagues who volunteer and share their time and knowledge with others, and consider nominating
them for CAPWHN awards: Rising Star, and Excellence in Leadership.

During National Volunteer Week we extend our public thanks for all you do. This week and every week,
we are grateful for your time and energy. The passion and positivity of our volunteers makes a
difference to perinatal and women'’s health nursing as well as to the women and families we help every
day. We hope you are as proud of your contributions as we are!

Sincerely,
Sharon Dore RN PhD
CAPWHN President
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